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    2023 Tŝilhqot’in Nation Salmon Fisheries Plan 
July 8, 2023 

 

The Tŝilhqot’in Council of Chiefs requests voluntary compliance with limited 
measures to protect extremely vulnerable Jaŝ (Chinook) and Ts’eman 

(sockeye) populations this year. 

PLEASE NOTE: Fishery opening dates may be adjusted in-season as more information becomes 
available, and under extreme circumstances, emergency conservation measures may be 

implemented. 
 

Reminder: 2023 is a Dandzex (pink salmon) year! 
 

 

For weekly updates on the status of Tŝilhqot’in stocks, please see our weekly TNG Fisheries updates 
(starting the week of July 17) at www.tsilhqotin.ca/fisheries and on the TNG Facebook page. 

 

For questions please contact TNG Fisheries Manager Randy Billyboy 
Email: rbillyboy@tsilhqotin.ca / Tel: 250-392-3918 

 

Requested Voluntary Protection Measures: 
 

#1. Please do not fish for Jaŝ in the Cheẑqox system above the 
Chilko/Chilcotin junction for the full fishing season. 

 

• Protect the most vulnerable Jaŝ populations as they return to 
their spawning grounds.   
 

#2. Please do not fish for Jaŝ or Ts’eman in the Chilcotin/Chilko 
mainstem until the scheduled opening of August 17 to 27, 2023 (this 
opening may be extended based on in-season information). 

 

• Allow vulnerable early-timed Jaŝ and Taseko Ts’eman to return to 
their spawning grounds. 

• Reduce initial pressure on Ts’eman in a difficult year. 

 

We can all help protect our at-risk Jaŝ and Ts’eman populations for the  
future by allowing them to safely return to their spawning grounds. 
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